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Classroom News

This month we will be learning 
about ‘Jungle animals’. We will be 
learning their names, how they 
move, their colors, noises they 
make, and their size.

We will also have fun singing 
songs, reading stories and making 
crafts throughout the month to 
help reinforce our new theme.

So be prepared for some 
swinging, stomping, slithering and 
roaring.

Our Little Stars 
eating healthy 

Snacks:



Shapes, Colors & 
Numbers 

Happy Birthday to:

Songs & Nursery Rhymes

Reminders

Walking through the jungle.

Down in the jungle.

Five little monkeys jumping 
on the bed.

• Please note that due to allergies within 
the classroom I am asking that you do 
not send  NUTS of any kind, including 
PEANUT BUTTER or any kind of 
BERRIES.  Thankyou for your 
cooperation in this matter.  

• The weather is starting to get hot 
please send water to school with your 
child daily.

• I would like to ask you to cut your 
child’s fingernails regularly for the 
safety of your child and others.  
You're cooperation in this matter 
is greatly appreciated.

Purple


